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    Monday Memo  
 

Retirement on the Horizon: Bishop Colli will be 75 years old in June and will most likely be retired by the end of 

June. His last public Mass in the Western Region will be on Sunday May 26, 2024 at St. Joseph’s Church in Dryden at 
3:30 pm. This will be a Mass honouring those in ministry and a farewell to Bishop Colli from the Western 
region.  Everyone is welcome. 
 

Knights of Columbus Spaghetti & Meatballs Take-Out: May 16, 2:00pm – 5:30pm, 301 May Street, 807-

623-3252 

The Marian  prayers for the Unborn, sponsored by the Knights of Columbus will be taking place Monday, 

May 13, at 7:00pm , at St. Anthony’s Church.  The Rosary will be presided by Bishop Colli, and there will be speakers 
representing groups working for protection of life.  Please, tell others, and attend to pray for this very important 
matter. 
 

Fundraiser for Kateri Church: Sunday  May 19,2024 after  the 12:30 pm mass. Bannock Taco’s to eat in or take 

out $20.00/ 

 

Join Divine Renovation at the DR Online Connect: Canada event - "From Decline to Revival Charting a Path 

Forward" on Thursday, May 30th at 10am Pacific/ 1pm Eastern/ 2pm Atlantic. Discover effective strategies with Fr. 
James Mallon, aimed at guiding parishes from maintenance to mission. Hear a parish's success story in defying trends. 
Engage in a 90-minute conversation with fellow mission-inspired Canadians, contributing to the Church's revival and 
growth through dialogue and prayer. Don't miss this opportunity to shape a new path grounded in mission and 
evangelization! Register today!  

 

St. Andrew's Parish is holding a PICKEREL DINNER on Sunday, June 9th at 5:30 p.m. in Saunders Hall.  The cost is 

$25.00 and children under 5 eat for free.  The meal includes: fresh pickerel, baked beans, potatoes, coleslaw and 

dessert.  A take-out option is also available with pick up in Saunders Hall from 3 p.m. to 4 p.m.  Dine-in and Take-out 

tickets can be purchased at the parish office Tuesday through Thursday during office hours.  For more information, 

please call (807) 345-5202.  Be sure to get your tickets early so you don't miss out! 

 

Pilgrimage to Italy  San Marino, Turkey, Medjugorje & Greece:  Under the Spiritual Guidance of Fr. 

Vargees Devas, Pastor of St. Elizabeth Church.  Leaving September 29 – October 12, 2024.  For more information, pick 
up a brochure at the Catholic Pastoral Centre or St. Elizabeth Parish or call Fr. Devas at (807)622-1085 

 

Holy Family Church – Children’s Bible Camp:  We will be holding our Bible Camp this summer for children 

ages 4 to 9.  Children will be learning about our Holy Mass, our Apostles and our many Traditions, using art and music.  

The weekly classes will start on July 4 to August 29th, from 9:00 am until Noon.  The registration fee is $50 per family.  

Please contact our office at 807 473 9722 or holy.family@shaw.ca and we will send you a registration package.   
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